
Message 

From: PATEL, Priti [priti.patel.mp@parliament.uk] 
Sent: 10/04/2020 09:53:06 
To: Abolhasani Azita [azita.abolhasani@homeoffice.gov.uk]; Campion Rosalind [rosaIind.campion@homeoffice.gov.uk]; 

_ NR @homeoffice.gov.uk]; McelligottJack [jack.mcelligott@homeoffice.gov.uk] 
CC: Miller Charlotte [charlotte.miller8@homeoffice.gov.uk]; Guerin Hannah [hannah.guerin@homeoffice.gov.uk]; 

Methley Harry [harry.methIey@homeoffice.gov.uk] 
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP - accommodation for domestic abuse survivors 
Attachments: Letter to Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP from SBS and Compassion in Politics - 9 April 2020.pdf 

Team, 

Please see enclosed letter from the Shadow Minister. I will review this too but I think we need a clear response 
as this is clearly about writing off costs and the financial position of this organisation. 

I would like to review the various requests that were mentioned on each of the calls yesterday as well as the 
various proposals that were mentioned on the call. I will need to see a clear outline of how we will get the 
resources to those who need them (whether it's HO money or from the HMT pot) what we are paying for, the 
sustainability as well as a clear identification of what costs have been incurred due to Covid/lockdown etc 

I hope that's all ok. Thank you 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: PHILLIPS, Jess <jess.phillips.mp@parliament.uk> 
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 9:45 am 
To: SUNAK, Rishi; CEU.Enquiries@hmtreasury.gov.uk 
Cc: PATEL, Priti; JENRICK, Robert; BUCKLAND, Robert; GOVE, Michael; TRUSS, Elizabeth; COFFEY, Therese; 
ATKINS, Victoria; privateoffice.external@homeoffice.gov.uk; psrobertjenrick@communities.gov.uk; 
PrivateOffice.LC.Buckland@justice.gov.uk; psministerforcabinetoffice@cabinetoffice.gov.uk; 
privateoffice.external@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk; secretaryofstate@dwp.gov.uk; 

privateoffice.external@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: Letter to Rt Hon Rishi Sunak MP - accommodation for domestic abuse survivors 

Dear Rishi, 

Please find attached a letter from organisations and individuals within the violence against women and girls sector, 
asking the government to urgently underwrite the costs of hotel and hostel chains offering safe accommodation to 
survivors of domestic and sexual abuse. 

I look forward to your response. 

Kind regards, 

Jess 

Jess Phillips MP 
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